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 ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

 

 

REPORT OF THE WEBINAR ON “BUILDING A CUTTING- 

EDGE CAREER FOR 21ST CENTURY” 

 
Presidency University, Bengaluru in collaboration with South Calcutta 

Girls’ College organised a Webinar on “Building a Cutting-Edge 

Career for 21st Century” on 28.12.2021. Dr. Aparna De, Principal, 

South Calcutta Girls’ College delivered the Introduction and the 

speaker was Dr. Kunal Saxena, a digital marketing expert, data 

specialist and strategic marketing leader. 82 students participated in the 

webinar. 
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Summary Report of Webinar of South Calcutta Girls College 

on 28 December 2021 
Inbox  

 

Shafquat Irshad <shafquatirshad@presidencyuniversity.in>Dec 29, 2021, 2:56 
PM 

to me 

 
Dear Dr. Aparna De Madam 

 
First of all, thank you so much for your kind support and cooperation in organizing the 
webinar which has been a huge success. 

 
All the 82 students have been very participating and our Speaker Dr. Kunal Saxena Sir has 
well clarified their doubts. The program has been very well accepted by the students and 
they look forward an inhouse seminar soon after reopening and university exam as per 
mutually convenient date and time. 

 

I look forward to a long and mutually beneficial relationship with your college of high 
repute. 

 

kind regards 

Shafquat 

mailto:shafquatirshad@presidencyuniversity.in


Attendance sheet and feedback data of the webinar 
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Botanical Field Study Trip to Acharya Jagadish Chandra Bose Indian Botanic 

Garden on 27.04.2022 
A botanical local field study trip to Acharya Jagadish Chandra Bose Indian Botanic Garden, 

Howrah was held on 27.04.2022 for the students of Sem 4 Hons. and Sem 2 Gen. of the Department 

of Botany, South Calcutta Girls’ College. The mentioned trip was a compulsory one as per the 

curriculum of study and extremely important for the students to have an in-depth first-hand 

knowledge regarding plants. The visit to the garden also exposed them to the vast knowledge 

harboured by the research scientists and officials at the garden. Students had an infield learning of 

the methods of ex situ conservation of exotic and endangered plants. A visit to the Central National 

Herbarium (CNH) located within the compound of the Garden has been a lifetime experience for 

them where they observed the various methods of preservation and processing of Herbarium 

specimens. Visit to the Medicinal Plant Garden or ‘Charaka Udyan’ and Large Palm House in the 

Garden was also done. The trip was an extremely resourceful and enlightening one. A total of 13 

students participated in the program. 
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LIST OF PARTICIPATING STUDENTS 
 
 

 
 

 

FIELD-PHOTOGRAPHS AT AJCBIBG 
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